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April 7, 2014 

Dear Stakeholder in Education, 

I want to thank you for your input to the Ministry of Education’s recent consultations, From 
Great to Excellent: The Next Phase in Ontario’s Education Strategy. 

In the fall of 2013, the Ministry of Education hosted eight in-person consultations, provided 
information kits for dozens of community events, and received more than 1,170 online 
submissions and almost 300 student survey responses. All of this input was used to help craft 
Ontario’s renewed vision for its education system. 

I am pleased to enclose a copy of this vision, Achieving Excellence: A Renewed Vision for 
Education in Ontario. 

This document can also be found online at http://www.edu.gov.on.ca/eng/about/excellent.html. 

Thank you for your ongoing interest and commitment to excellence for the learners of this 
province. 

Sincerely, 

 
Liz Sandals 
Minister 

Attachment: Achieving Excellence: A Renewed Vision for Education in Ontario 
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